From: Bearl Seals

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: new taxes
Date: Friday, April 19, 2019 1:50:08 PM

Dear Co-Chair Smith Warner,

Please, we beg you. No More Taxes. Remember Oregon dairy farmers cannot raise the price they receive for milk
they sell. Yet, the price of everything they buy goes up. These new tax deals will be the end of dairy farmers in
Tillamook county & all of Oregon.

Sincerely,

Bearl Seals

10389 Meda Loop Rd
Cloverdale, OR 97112
sunvalleyjerseys@gmail.com
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